

NASIONALE KANTOOR NATIONAL OFFICE



26 October 2018

FOR ATTENTION: Honourable Ms. Fubbs

Email: ahermans@parliament.gov.za

Re: COPYRIGHT AMENDMENT BILL

Dear Honourable Ms. Fubbs,

I forward this letter on behalf of the South African Teachers' Union (SAOU) which serves the Labour and Professional interests of 37,253 member educators. As classroom practitioners the Bill detailed below is of cardinal importance in their daily delivery of quality education.

We would like to express our sincere thanks to Ms. Fubbs and the Portfolio Committee for including fair use provisions and exceptions for education, research, libraries and archives and for people with disabilities in the Copyright Amendment Bill.

We look forward to this progressive Bill passed urgently.

Yours Sincerely,

JC KLOPPER

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER